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Chair Roegner, Vice-Chair Gavarone, Ranking Member Blackshear, and members of the Senate 
General Government Committee, 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify against Senate Bill 88.  

My name is Baoxiang Zhu. I’m a permanent US resident and have lived in Toledo, Ohio, for 
about three years. We might live here for the rest of our lives because Toledo is a fantastic city 
and Ohio is a wonderful state! We have amazing neighbors, strong communities, and rewarding 
jobs in medical research and education.  

However, we heard about the SB88 bill (and the HB1 bill). It forbids people like me from 
purchasing a house we call home. We must not pass this bill to make Ohio a better place to 
attract and retain talented and hard-working individuals!  

I plead with you to vote “NO” to the SB88 bill. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

 

Baoxiang Zhu 

 
 


